High Commission of India 

Port Moresby 
PNGDF Officer, Second Lieutenant Joseph Wandau calls on High Commissioner

PNG Defence Force Officer, Second Lieutenant Joseph Wandau, called on the High Commissioner of India on 24th June, 2013 after completion of his successful training in India. 

Mr. Joseph Wandau, 25 years of age, is from East Sepik Province, Papua New Guinea. After obtaining Bachelor of Science degree from the University of Papua New Guinea, he joined Papua New Guinea Defence Force as an Officer Cadet. Joseph Wandau was selected by PNGDF for defence training, sponsored by the Government of India, at the Indian Military Academy, Dehra Dun, India. He passed out of the Indian Military Academy on 8th June, 2013 as the first pioneer Papua New Guinea Defence Force Officer to have passed out from this institution and is currently posted as Second Lieutenant in the PNGDF. 

2Lt. Joseph Wandu made the following impression about his training in India.  “I found the training at the Indian Military Academy of very high standard. Though it was tough and challenging, it makes an officer become physically and mentally fit to tackle any situation. I also found the officers and the instructors at the Academy to be very experienced and skilful. They also displayed a high standard of discipline and military conduct and are willing to help and assist the Cadets in their studies during the course of their training at this Military Academy.” 

The High Commissioner wished him all success in his future endeavours. 

Port Moresby, 

June 26, 2013

